
 
 
TO:  Members of Council 
 
FROM: Mark Carden Chairman 
  Planning Commission   
 
DATE:            May 14th, 2025 
 
RE:  Planning Commission Motion from the 
  Planning Commission Meeting of May 12th, 2025 
 

Please be advised that at the above-mentioned meeting of the Planning Commission, a 
motion was made regarding the review and recommendation for the approval of a new 
business for Telecom Acquisition Corp / Classic Store - Located at 32702 Vine Street. 
 
The motion is as follows: 
 

Motion made to recommend to City Council the approval of Telecom Acquisition Corp / 
Classic Store - Located at 32702 Vine Street  by Mr. Foisel, Seconded by Ms. Monaco. 
Voting Yea: Chairman Carden, Mr. Foisel, Mr. Fortney, Mr. Tomas, Ms. Monaco 

 
If you have any questions, please call. 
 
Sincerely, 
Mark Carden Chairman  
Planning Commission   
 
MC/hkb 
 
cc:  Mayor Vanni 
       Planning Commission Members 
       Law Director Gwirtz 
       Council Clerk Moran 
 


